
 
 
 

 

 

 

Make It Happen Raising Achievement evening for Year 11 Parents/Carers 

 

Saturday, 27 September 2025 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

Thank you for your continued support during this important time for your child. Your child 

will be sitting their next round of Mock Exams for all subjects, week commencing Monday 3rd 

November 2025.  

To help you to support your child with preparing for these exams we would like to invite 

you to our “Make It Happen” raising achievement evening on Wednesday 1st October 16:00-18:00. 

During this evening, you will have the opportunity to meet and hear from key members of the 

year 11 team at 4pm or 5pm in the arena. We will show you some strategies you can work on with 

your child, to help them to revise and prepare for this series of mock exams as well as throughout 

the year. We will also explain the initiatives that have been introduced at Wodensborough this 

year, to ensure your child is able to reach their full potential.  

Various providers from colleges, apprenticeships and the world of work will be in the design 

studio and S2 throughout the evening to visit and discuss your child’s options for post 16. We very 

much look forward to seeing you at the “Make It Happen” raising achievement evening. Any 

questions or concerns you may have please feel free to contact myself on the email address 

below or the head of year 11.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs S Khan 

Associate Assistant Principal 

salma.khan@woacademy.co.uk  
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